
 

 

 

 

Email to parents           14th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had a really successful return to school for all students since the lockdown ended in March.  In the 
Autumn term the average engagement scores from the logbooks for the whole school was 51.  The average 
logbook scores are currently 55 for the whole school which shows how well students are learning.  We have a few 
updates for you below: 
  

Early closure Friday 25th June 
After the governments announcements this week I would just like to confirm that Friday 25th June will be an early 
closure at 1.30pm  for Y7 to Y10 as that is the Y11 Record of Achievement afternoon. 
  

Face coverings 
From Monday students will not need to wear face coverings in school.  The government guidance says ‘From 17 
May, in line with Step 3 of the roadmap, face coverings will no longer be recommended for pupils in classrooms or 
communal areas in all schools. Face coverings will also no longer be recommended for staff in classrooms. In all 
schools we continue to recommend that face coverings should be worn by staff and visitors in situations outside of 
classrooms where social distancing is not possible (for example, when moving around in corridors and communal 
areas).’ 
 

Covid-19 Lateral Flow Tests 

We are still awaiting delivery of more Covid-19 Lateral Flow Tests, as soon as they arrive in school we will 
distribute to students. 
  

Friends at The Park 
We are restarting Friends at The Park (our PTA) after all the lockdowns and have an informal meeting and cup of 
tea on Thursday 27th May at 2.30pm for anyone interested in joining. Please let the office know if you would like to 
attend. 
  

End of term 
By half term each year group will send out a plan of the activities we will be doing during our end of term activities 
week. 
  

Creative Education – parent workshops 
Here's the link for the newsletter, for the parent webinars that are free for all parents to access 
https://www.creativeeducation.co.uk/weydon-multi-academy-trust-parent-webinars/ 

 

Weydon Multi Academy Trust - Parent Webinars - Creative Education 

Spot and Support Eating Disorders. Having concerns about body image, 

weight and shape are common in young people particularly in an era of 

filters and social media where the “perfect body” is advertised. 

www.creativeeducation.co.uk 

  

Kind regards, 
Paul Walsh 
 

Paul Walsh: Headteacher 

 
www.thepark.surrey.sch.uk 
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